'RUSSELL
ADVERTISEMENT FOR
BID

Town Hall Steps Bid

The Town of Russell is
taking sealed bids on
replacing the Town Hall
Entrance Steps. We offer
prevailing wages.
Engineered plans are
available at request from
the Town Clerk 315-347-
2358
russellnyclerk@gmail.com
. The town will do the
demolition and disposal
of the existing steps and
railings. The completion
date should be June 30,
2024. Sealed bids are to
be in by April 15, 2024
and will be opened at the
April 16, 2024 board
meeting. Sealed bids will
be accepted at the Town
Office at PO Box 628, 4
Pestle Street Russell, NY
13684. Office hours are
Monday thru Friday 9am
to 4 PM. Submittals shall
be placed on a clean
sheet of paper with the
amount of bid legibly and
clearly written or typed
along with contact
information including
name, address, and
phone number for said
bidder. A 10% bid bond
and proof of certificate of
liability is needed. Place
the bid in a sealed
envelope with the project
name on the front. The
Town of Russell has the
right to accept or reject
any or all bids.




